
Gremlin Class Update 
The children have had a fantastic final week of term in Gremlin Class. 

We started off our week by turning our classroom into a transport 

museum as part of our IPC Exit Point. We role played being visitors, 

ticket officers, tour guides and transport experts. The children were 

so engaged and thoroughly enjoyed their exit point, which was a 

delight to witness.  

The children have worked so hard in all aspects of their learning right 

up to the very end of term, and truly deserve a lovely relaxing break. 

Happy Holidays and a big well done on all you have achieved this term!  

 


